
Dear Mr. Saaid: 

Your comments have been received and will be placed into the case file for 
the comissionfs consideration as it deliberates in this matter. For your 
reference, the case number in this matter is 2007-00134. Please reference 
this number in any future correspondence with the PSC. 
Thank you for your interest. 

Andrew Melnykovych 
Director of Communications 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 

----- Original Message----- 
From: PSC - Public Information Officer 
Sent : Wednesday, January 16, 2008 1 : 22 AJ&ol\nh?ISs,o~ 
To: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC) 
Subject: FW: My Opposition to the proposed Kentucky-American Water Pipeline 

(502) 564-3940 x 208 

_______-____________--------------_-------- 
From: E-MAIL ADDRESS REDACTED [SMTP: E-MAIL ADDRESS REDACTED] 
Sent: Wednesday, ,January 16, 2008 1:21:09 AM 
To: PSC - Public Information Officer 
Subject: My Opposition to the proposed Kentucky-American Water Pipeline 
Auto forwarded by a Rule 

PSC Commissioners, 

Please allow me this opportunity to voice my strong opposition to the 
proposed 
Kentucky-American Water Company Pool 3 pipeline project. I oppose this 
project for 
numerous reasons: 

1. This pipeline will cause significant environmental destruction 
throughout 
central Kentucky and the Peaks Mill area. 

2. The pipeline will negatively affect properties owned in that area, 
creating 
destruction on privately-owned rural land, destroying forest ecology and 
private 
lands. 

3. The pipelin will create Kentucky-American controlled easements across 
properties that are privately owned, taking away control from landowners and 
giving 
it to this corporation. 

4. It is a bad idea to have a for-profit company in control of all the 
water in 
central Kentucky. 

5. It would appear the pipeline project is more for the purpose of boosting 
Kentucky-American's stock worth. 



6 .  The cost of this project exceeds the cost of other options. 

Please take whatever action is necessary to prevent this poorly-planned and 
destructive water pipeline from being implemented. Thank you very much for 
your 
time and consideration regarding this very important issue. 

I can be reached at this e-mail address: E-MAIL ADDRESS REDACTED 

Sincerely , 

Adam Saaid 
Property Owner in Peaks Mill area 


